Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ELDER AFFAIRS
Division of Volunteer and Community Services
The Department of Elder Affairs announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: The forum previously set for April 22, 2015 at 9:00 a.m. is cancelled.
PLACE: Meeting cancelled: Guy Thompson Community Center, 5629 Byrom Street, Milton, FL 32570
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Regional Community Engagement, "Florida: A Healthy State of Mind" has been cancelled.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: meeting cancelled, no agenda available.
For more information, you may contact: Korinna MacNeill at (850)414-2341 or via email at macneillk@elderaffairs.org.
